
As members of The Hood, we would like to ensure you are kept up to date too - 
please find the media release here. 

The Eden Park Trust has applied to Auckland Council for resource consent to hold 
a concert as part of the event, which will be headlined by a globally renowned 
artist. The Eden Park Trust has requested that the application be publically notified. 
Public submissions on the application can be made through the Council’s website 
following its notification in the coming weeks. 

If any neighbours have concerns about this fantastic LifePod Appeal, we urge you 
to make contact with Eden Park. We will meet with you to discuss how we can work 
together to make this vision a reality for New Zealand and the world. 

We will be in a position to release further information in the coming months. 

Thanks to all those residents who have conveyed their support and excitement for 
this event already. 

Nick Sautner and the Eden Park Trust 
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Good afternoon, 

This morning we made an announcement to media about our plans to host a very 
special charity event next year at Eden Park to save the lives of one million babies. 

From: info@edenpark.co.nz

Sent: Wednesday, 6 June 2018 3:17 p.m. 

To: 

Subject: Sir Ray Avery Foundation LifePod Appeal 

To view this email as 
 

a web page, go here.




